
Calendar Events 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N. Wooster Street, Capron, IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

April 1, 2016 

The ELL Parent Advisory Group will be hosting a Cinco de Mayo 

celebration at Capron Elementary School. Food will be served.    

Traditional dances will be performed by our very own students.  

Admission is free. Please join us for this fun, social,  

cultural celebration. More information will be sent home in April. 

 Apr 3  School Resumes 

 Apr 5  ELL Parent              

Meeting 5:00 @ Capron 

(Cinco de Mayo                    

Planning)     

 Apr 6  Art Fair  5:30 pm 

 Apr 12  Preschool              

Screenings 8-3 

 Apr 12 PTO Meeting 3:00 

 Apr 14, 17  No School 

 Apr 21  Earth Day 

 Apr 22  PTO Fun Fair  

 Apr 28  SOM/PBIS     

Assembly;                  

Young Athletes @ NBMS 

ART FAIR 

The Art Fair is April 6. If you 

would like to volunteer contact 

Ms. Harkness. We need student 

and parent helpers. Join us for 

the fun! 

sharkness@nbcusd.org 

PRESCHOOL SCREENINGS 

Preschool screenings are being scheduled for Wednesday, April 12 at Capron Elementary 

School.  Parents must make an appointment for their child. Space is limited. Note: this is 

the last screening for the year. Please call 815-569-2314 between 8:00 AM-3:00 PM to 

set this up.   

 

 

The Fun Fair is set for Saturday, April 22nd from 2-5pm.  If you or someone you 

know, would like to make a donation for our silent auction, please let us know.  

Thanks to those of you that have already offered a donation. We would love to have 

help with any of the following: working the games, concessions, set up and clean up.   

Please contact  Jamie Cunningham at 815-569-2562 with any questions.   

Thank you!      

Mail-in Registration  
2017-2018 

 
All families with children currently enrolled are asked to use the mail-in registration        

process to register for the 2016-17 school year. 
 

Registration forms and payments will be due back to Capron Elementary School 200 N. 
Wooster St, Capron IL, 61012 by Friday, May 19th, 2017. 

Watch for packets to come home after spring break 

Easter Egg Hunt!! 

The Capron Lions 

will be hosting an 

Easter Egg Hunt on 

April 15th at 1:00 at 

the Capron Lions 

Park 

Attention All Families:   

Beginning with the 2017-2018 School year all students must submit the required 

Health Forms on or before the 1st day of school or they will NOT be allowed to start 

school until it is complete and those days of absence will be counted unexcused. 

Students entering Kindergarten, 6th and 9th Grades are required to submit a School 

Physical with Up-to-date immunizations, or Physician signed Medical or Religious  

Objection paperwork. 


